
BRAD SHERMAN

UNIUD STAUS CONGRESS

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

PH: (202) 225.5911
FAx: (202) 225.5879

I am requesting finding for the Homeless Services Community Project in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive ffinding for this project is Hope of the Valley Rescue Mission, located
11076 Norris Ave., 2nd Floor Pacoima, CA 91331.

The Thnding would be used to complete a Homeless Services Community Project which will
provide shelter and mental health services for unhoused individuals seeking supportive housing
services. The Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority has reported 54,29lunhoused
individuals in Los Angeles in their 2020 Homeless Count, 2021 Homeless Count was cancelled
due to COVID. However, the COVID pandemic has brought a higher focus to the development
of robust services for the unhoused community.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

BRAD SHERMAN
Member of Congress
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